
Hello, 
I am Tom Stutheit from Bend and have a question about sheltering the homeless and whether there are 
enough places for all to stay during this time of the virus outbreak.   

1. Are there going to be funds for vouchers to shelter them at local hotels? 
2. Can a mobile shower unit be used to support their hygiene need with showers etc?  Would this 

require special medical suits for the assistant safety? 
3. What do the cities have for directive in caring for those on the streets from the state? 
4. The Community Shower Truck, Inc in Bend wants to support those in need, but not without 

protecting ourselves.  How do we do this without the proper safety equipment?  Where do we 
get this, or what organization is available to help us? 

 
Sincerely, 
Tom Stutheit 
CST President 
cst.bend@gmail.com 
541-480-5659 
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